
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5 September 2022 
 

Dear Students and Parents  
 
I hope you have had a lovely summer.  
 
We are delighted to invite you to attend our Open Evening on Thursday 15 September. This takes place at school 
from 6 – 8.30pm; no booking is required.  
 
During the evening, you will have the opportunity to attend a short presentation about life at KLB, have a tour 
around the school, visit all of our departments, enjoy and be involved in a range of activities, and meet teachers 
and students. On arrival, you will be directed from the main car park to the various entry points where you will 
be given additional information about the evening.  
 
In addition to the evening, we would like to invite you to attend one of our Open Mornings to have a look around 
the school on a typical working day. These take place from 9.15 – 10.30am on Tuesday 20 and Wednesday 21 
September. Please email mcloke@klbschool.org.uk to book a place. 
 
Other sources of information about the school: 
 

 This link takes to you our transition pages: https://klbschool.org.uk/joining-us/september-2023/  

  You will be able to collect a prospectus at the evening event. There is an electronic version on the 
‘Joining KLB 2022’ webpage.  

 There are a number of video clips, which tell you more about students’ experiences. You can use the 
QR codes in the prospectus or the links on the website to access these. 

 To get a good idea of what the school looks like you can use the virtual tour, which takes you to all the 
important parts of the school. 

 One of the best ways to learn about KLB is by talking to others. We recommend you take up any 
opportunity to discuss school life with siblings, friends or anyone who is currently at KLB or has recently 
left.  

 If you have questions at any point, feel free to email us at info@klbschool.org.uk. 

 Finally, I encourage you to look through the newsletters, found in the ‘Our School’ section of the 
website. These give you a good idea of what happens at KLB. 

 If you would like to have a conversation with someone, please just call us and we will arrange for 
someone to call you back. 

 
I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 15 September. 
 
Best wishes 
Hannah Khan 
Acting Headteacher 
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